
Announcements for Wednesday, October 3, 2018 

-Senior Women will be collecting donations for the Homecoming Tailgate during 

lunches through Friday.  Your $5 donation includes a sandwich, chips, drink & 

cookie. 

-Video Game Club for Friday October 5th in cancelled 

--Stressed out from school and work.  Come play some strategy games in room 

745 every Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 8:30 a.m. 

-National Honor Society meeting about Good Study Habits this Friday October 5th 

8:25 a.m. in the Small Café. 

-The club Colors of Bartram is collecting dues.  Please go to SchoolPay or bring a 

check for $25.00 to Ms. Echt’s room N240.  Deadline is Friday, October 5th. 

-Dreams Come True members, don’t forget to drop off your drinks and snacks for 

homecoming to Ms. Dowling’s room #650. 

-Underclassmen who were absent on Blitz Day or enrolled after that date should 

plan to have a picture taken on Friday.  Pictures are only during lunches in room 

N148. See the yearbook web page for details. 

-There is a mandatory Quill & Scroll Honor Society meeting tomorrow at 8:30 a.m. 

in room 865.  Bring your final choices for the annual service project and for this 

year’s fundraiser.  See Mrs. Mullen if you have questions. 

-The Jostens representative will return to Bartram Trail today during all lunches to 

take ring orders. 

 


